
 

 
 
 
 

FULHAM NORTH PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Cheadle Street, HENLEY BEACH SA 5022 
Phone 8356 9272 Fax 8235 1301 
www.fulnorthps.sa.edu.au 

Term 1 
Week 9 

30 March 2017 
 

   Dates to remember    

Friday 31 March Farm excursion Rms 3, 4 & 5 

Week of 3 April Parent/ Teacher/ Student interviews  

Wednesday 5 April Canteen Recess Special  

Thursday 6 April Assembly – Run by Room 4 Gym from 2.20pm 

Friday 7 April Easter raffle tickets due back to Front Office  

Thursday 13 April Last day of Term 1 
Assembly 1.55pm 
Dismissal 2.10pm 

    “      “      “ Easter Raffle drawn  

Friday 14 April Easter Good Friday  

Monday 1 May First day of Term 2 8.40am start 

Friday 12 May Mothers’ Day Stall Whole school 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
The term is rapidly coming to an end and the important 
activity of Parent / Student / Teacher interviews will be 
front and centre next week. Please make sure that you 
have logged on the booking website 
www.schoolinterviews.com.au   put in the code s2daq and 
follow the prompts to book you time with your child’s class 
teacher.  
 
EARLY DISMISSAL 
Just a reminder that school will finish 1 hour earlier at the 
end of term at 2:10pm. Weather permitting we will be 
having an end of term assembly at the outdoor stage. 
 
PREMIERS VISIT 
This week the Premier Mr Jay Weatherill visited our school 
and met with a few parents in a school yard question and 
answer session. Accompanying Mr Weatherill was our Local 
member for Colton Paul Caica who has announced his 
retirement from politics as of the next election.  Paul has 
been a strong supporter of our school over many years and 
his contributions and commitment to Fulham North will be 
missed greatly.  With Paul was the new Labor candidate for 
Colton Angela Vaughan.  It was great to see a number of 
parents asking the premier a few questions, many of the 
questions focused on our facilities which are obviously in 
need of an upgrade.  
 
 

STEM UPDATE 
The plans for our STEM project are on the wall in the front 
office area. Please take a look if you get a chance and feel 
free to ask me any questions you may have about the  
project. At this stage we are looking at commencing work in 
late term 3 and during the October holidays with the major 
works taking place during term one of next year. I am very 
pleased with the plans and I am looking forward to the 
positive change it will make to our school from a classroom 
learning environment perspective and just how good it will 
make our school look.  The outside learning area for 
example will be a huge bonus to all of our early childhood 
classes. 
 
DISCO 
The school disco held last week was a great success with 
over 250 students attending the sessions. It was great to 
see so many teachers assisting on the night and really 
pleasing to see so many parents helping out with selling 
glow sticks, cooking the BBQ and serving sausages. Huge 
thanks to all involved. We were able to raise almost $2000 
which will go towards better facilities for our students. 
 
PORT ADELAIDE FOOTBALL CLUB VISITS 
The Port Adelaide Football club have been running their 
community workshops about Healthy Lifestyle, STEM and 
Respect for our year 6/7 classes.  The students have worked 
very well with the players who have been here to speak. 
Next week they will be holding a whole school session at an 
assembly where the players and a few students will talk 
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about program.  They may have some time to sign Port gear 
if students wish to bring things along to sign.  
Kind Regards 
Steve Marshall 
 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 
EASTER RAFFLE 
A raffle book of 5 tickets has been sent home for 
each family. We ask that you sell the tickets at  
$1-00 each and return the ticket stubs and 
money to the front office by Friday, 7 April.  
All families are asked to donate an Easter 
egg / rabbit /Easter treats etc (no nuts 
please) to be put into baskets for the prizes. (baskets are 
also needed!).  The number of prizes will depend on the 
goodies donated, but we are hoping for at least 20 
baskets/prizes.  Please send your donation to school by 
Friday 7 April.  The raffle will be drawn on Thursday, 13 
April – last day of Term 1. 
Additional books of tickets will be available from the office.  
Thank you for your continued support. 
Fundraising Committee  
 
AFL AUSKICK 
Fulham North Primary will again be hosting NAB – AUSKICK 
– AFL commencing Term 2 on Wednesdays from 3.15pm.  
Auskick is a great way for kids to have fun, make friends 
and learn skills of Australian Football. To register follow 
these simple steps online. 

1. Visit aflauskick.com.au 
2. Enter your postcode in the centre locator 
3. Select the centre you would like to attend 
4. Complete the registration process 

 

SCHOOL AWARDS 
CLASS AWARDS 
Amy Devine 
Joining in with group activities happily and confidently 
Ella Clogg 
Presenting her work neatly, correctly and on time 
Max Ivanovic 
Taking on his multiple leadership positions with such 
enthusiasm! 
Joseph Allcock 
Improvement in active listening skills and organisation 
Kiara Bennett 
Applying her iMove knowledge learnt at school into an 
iMovie of her own 
Emily Loveder 
Outstanding narrative writing 
Priscilla Mazzeo 
Creating fantastic scintillating sentences! 
Darla Datson 
Focused effort in all areas 
Victoria Carter 
Detail, effort and pride in her art work 
Kalyna Fernandez 
Her positive and enthusiastic approach to learning 
Sebastian Tooley 
Wonderful persistence with your writing! 
Jade Iannella 

Delivering a wonderfully informative alphabet oral on the 
rock band ‘Queen’ 
Jye Linke 
Presenting an interesting and well planned ‘news talk’ 
Vivaan Chandra 
Effort at homework 
Kobe Curness 
Having a positive attitude toward new learning 
Kathryn Rothwell 
Showing confidence and commitment to her beliefs 
Flynn Richards 
Consistently neat book work showing pride in all he does 
 
SCHOOL VALUE AWARDS 
‘Confidence’ 
Marley Hansen  Jake McDowell 
Luka Ferguson  Samantha How 
Foster Mesecke  Jemma Tredrea 
Jude Rawlings  Yiota Tsakonas 
Polina Brooks  Lily Tonev 
Feli Escribano Garcia Zoya Muhammed 
Abbie Van Pelt  Hugh Westley 
Hannah Kolokas  Zac Gee 
Stella Wieczorek 
 
MATHS WIZZ 
Stan Katsambas  Ed Butler 
Manning Cleland  Jevan Phillipou 
Jorja Dunstan  Andrea Marques 
Piper Dafonte  Sophie Abbott 
Sid Holman  Bailey Forrest 
Leon Fazzalari  Darcy Mannix 
Darcy Thurstans  Archie Rawlings 
Szonja Urban  Christopher Wieczorek 
Ruby Harding  Ethan Hansen 
Mia Sinclair  Chloe Musimwa 
Camila Falcon-Briceno Halle Tredrea 
Alice McMahon  Ella Clogg 
Alicia Noble  Terran Wright 
Alexander May  Emilie James 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
BRIGHTON SECONDARY SCHOOL 
Open Week – 10 to 13 April 2017. 
Guided tours of the school in action will be available at 9am 
on 10 – 13 April and 2pm on 10 & 12 April.  Specialist 
programs available – Think Bright, STEM Special Entry, 
Music & Volleyball.  Booking a tour is essential.  Please 
contact the school on 8375 8200 or email 
denise.hoskin@brighton.sa.edu.au  
 
WESTERN ADELAIDE SHORES  
Shore Start Community Learning Workshops 
Session on Monday 15 May, 7pm to 9pm at West Lakes 
Shore Kindergarten. 
Setting Limits on children’s behaviour – working on 
relationships.  This session will be led by Donna Broadhurst 
– DECD Family Services Coordinator.  Register online now 
on  
http://shorestart-communitylearning.eventbrite.com.au 
email WA.Shores287@schools.sa.edu.au  
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FETE 
Fete at Serene Residential Care Facility, 1 Myzantha Street 
Lockleys.  Saturday 8 April from 9am to 2pm.  Crafts, plant 
stall, garage sale, sausage sizzle, cake & produce stall, 
second-hand clothes, lucky dip, drinks & ice creams.  Your 
support last year was wonderful and greatly appreciated.  
Please come again, bring the family, and have a good time.  
All proceeds go directly to benefit the residents of the Care 
Facility. 
 
SALLEY SOCCER 
April school holiday clinics with former Adelaide United 
defender, Jonas Salley.  Saturday 15/22/29 at 10am & 
Wednesday 16/26 at 5.30pm.  $20 per session.  Contact 
0416 101 858.  Email – salleysoccer@hotmail.com  
 
2017 JUNIOR RUGBY LEAGUE SEASON COMMENCES SOON 
Western Districts Rugby League Club invites any interested 
players, 6 – 18 to come to contact the club to discuss 
opportunities that may suit you. Our club 

 Is a value driven club 

 Only uses accredited coaches 

 Is based at Port Adelaide 
You can meet the club coaches for 2017 as well as 
experience some coaching and minor games if you attend 
one of our Come’n’Try training sessions. For more 
information contact the club through Ashley on 0438 533 
043 or check the website www.playnrl.com. 
 
EXPLORE ARTS  is Carclew's school holiday workshop 
program, offering day-long creative activities for kids aged 
5 - 17 years in our stunning North Adelaide venue. 
Our team of professional artists present a broad range of 
inspiring, hands-on experiences that will nurture children's 
inner-artist and allow them to try out new experiences and 
make new friends. 
Our Autumn program includes a broad range of workshop 
topics including SOUNDSCAPES with 2017 Carclew 
Fellowship recipient Jesse Budel, SCULPTURE with Gus 
Clutterbuck, ETCHING and SCREEN PRINTING with Kerri Ann 
Wright, FASHION ILLUSTRATION with Belinda Zanello, a 
special 3-day DRAWING INTENSIVE workshop, and much 
more. 
Bookings are now open! 
When 9am - 5pm weekdays 18 - 28 April 
Where Carclew House 11 Jeffcott St North Adelaide 
CostFull day workshops | 9am-5pm | $85 / $65 conc 
Half day workshops | 9am-12:45pm or 1:30-5pm | $55 / 
$45 conc  
 
HOCKEY SA HOLIDAY CLINICS 
The Hockey SA Holiday Clinics run each school holidays at 
the State Hockey Centre, Gepps Cross and are open to boys 
and girls aged 6-17. All skill levels from beginners through 
to those that play in competitions are welcome with 
children grouped according to age/skill level on the day. 
 
GRANGE ROYALS HOCKEY CLUB 
Grange Royals Hockey Club based at Fort Street, Grange is a 
family friendly club.  We have teams catering for juniors 
from Under 9 to Under 18, Seniors Men & Women from 
Metro 5 to Premier League and Masters. The club is very 
proud to share it has been recognised as a Level 2 Good 

Sports Club, with our level 3 review due in mid-2017. The 
focus of this membership is to inspire a healthier sporting 
nation. We have also begun the process of being accredited 
as Star Club organisation, providing validation as a well 
governed organisation.  
The club offers meals on Saturday nights at very reasonable 
prices, a licensed bar area, accompanied by a raffle and 
Supporters Club membership draw. There is family 
entertainment, for the kids a foosball table and for the 
adults a large screen television for the Saturday night sport 
telecasts. 
The younger junior grades (U9 Mixed, U11 Mixed, U14 Boys 
& U14 Girls) play Sunday mornings.  As a participating club 
in the Sports Discount Voucher initiative ($50 off club fees) 
we are able to offer fees that are extremely affordable. Age 
groups are defined by ages as of the 1

st
 January. 

To find out more details please contact the club:- 
Facebook:https://www.facebook.com/grangeroyals/ 
Website:http://www.grangeroyals.org.au 
Email:  juniors@grangeroyals.org.au 

 

 
The NEW Entertainment Books are on their way! 

Selling for only $70, the new Entertainment Memberships 
are filled with over $20,000 in valuable offers, including up 
to 50% off, and 2-for-1 offers from the best restaurants, 
attractions, cinemas, sports and hotel accommodation. 
 
Best of all, 20% from the sales from all Entertainment 
Membership will go towards our fundraising and help  

Fulham North Primary School. 
 

To order your book or your digital membership  
securely online visit www.entbook.com.au/161073h 

(Fulham North link) 
Early Bird offers are available for both  

book purchases and digital membership. 
visit the following:  .. 

www.entbook.com.au/161073h 
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